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Lujan - DNR, Carlos <carlos.lujan@state.co.us>

Re: COGCC FIELD INSPECTION REPORT [Doc#689100044, Loc Id: 314165 Name: WOLF
CREEK UNIT-GOVT-69S90W 1SWNE] POSTED NOTICE 
1 message

Lujan - DNR, Carlos <carlos.lujan@state.co.us> Thu, Aug 31, 2017 at 3:01 PM
To: Carlos Lujan <carlos.lujan@state.co.us>, "Mobley, Karla K -FS" <kkmobley@fs.fed.us>, sficklin@blm.gov, "Spencer - DNR,
Stan" <stan.spencer@state.co.us>, Alex Fischer <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, brenda.zehr@blackhillscorp.com, "Woolley, Carmia"
<cwoolley@blm.gov>

Dear all,

This email will be uploaded to the database.
RE:  Wolf Creek 5
        Location ID #314165
        Insp # 689100044
        REM #7995 

1) After reviewing the Inspection report doc #689100044 that I submitted on 8/28/2017, I noticed that I switched mg/kg and mg/L
in the following paragraph:

"Sampling events were conducted in 2013 and 2014 and reported to the COGCC. Analytical results indicated that all
hydrocarbon
parameters analyzed (TPH and BTEX) were well below COGCC Table 910-1 values. A max DRO value was measured
in spring 2014
(DRO=4.5 mg/kg). COGCC max value for TPH (DRO+GRO) is 500 mg/L."

It should have said:   DRO=4.5 mg/L, and  500 mg/Kg.

2) There are no reported soil analytical results on COGCC database (other than a background sample).  I appears that at some
point in time HRL took soil samples for Source Gas on the depression northeast of the pad.  At least one sample had a TPH
value above Table 910-1 (above 500 mg/Kg).  

Forest Service and/or BLM has/have requested a new round of soil samples.   COGCC requests that Blackhills submits the
analytical results to COGCC via Sundry Notice (e-form 04),  to follow-up on that detected impact.

My apologies for the oversight,
Carlos

Carlos Lujan, Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Northwest Region
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On Mon, Aug 28, 2017 at 1:05 PM, COGCC Field Inspection Report <carlos.lujan@state.co.us> wrote: 
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Colorado 
Oil & Gas Conservation  
Commission 

Department of Natural Resources

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801  
Denver, CO 80203

Phone: (303) 894-2100

FAX: (303) 894-2109

cogcc.state.co.us

COGCC Field Inspection Report

THE ATTACHED REPORT HAS BEEN APPROVED AND POSTED TO THE
COGCC WEBSITE. 
 
 
PLEASE REVIEW ENTIRE REPORT. COMMENTS ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN BLUE,
CORRECTIVE ACTION ITEMS ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN RED.
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